Dear Representative:

I am writing today as one of Missouri’s 600,000 deer hunters.  Please, remember that number because the 600,000 deer tags that are sold each year amount to an industry that right now is worth well over $1 billion to the state in economic impact.

That amounts to several thousand full-time jobs which are generated by the hunting of wild, free-ranging and healthy white-tailed deer.

Now, compare that with the 2,150 people who, in 2013, purchased permits to shoot animals in high-fenced enclosures.

Quite frankly, there is no comparison between the two – 600,000 vs. 2,150 – nor will there ever be.

Please remember those 600,000 hunters – and who-knows-how-many wildlife enthusiasts – who are your constituents, and to whom you should be beholden to when you enter the new legislative session.  PLEASE VOTE TO SUSTAIN GOVERNOR NIXON’S VETOES OF HB1326 and SB506.

Sincerely, 

Concerned Citizen 

